Canby Planning Commission Regular Meeting September 24, 1984

MEMBERS PRESENT: Commissioners McKibbin, Cutsforth, and Shinn

MEMBERS ABSENT: Chairman Kahut, Commissioners Seale, Schrader, and Davis

OTHERS PRESENT: City Planner Bud Atwood, Secretary Virginia Shirley, Marv

Dack, Building Official Robert Godon, Brad Taggart.

Since a quorum was not present, City Planner Bud Atwood asked if those present could meet on Monday, October 1, 1984. The secretary is to call the other Commission members to confirm this date and notify the applicants.

Respectfully submitted,

Virginia Shirley, Secretary

Canby Planning Commission